
       LOCH LOMOND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
EVERGREEN AVENUE, SAINT JOHN, NB E2N 1H3 Phone: 658-5350 Fax: 658-3981 

                                               www.lochlomond.nbed.nb.ca 
 

Candidate School in the UNESCO Associated Schools Network (ASPnet) in Canada – https://en.ccunesco.ca/ 

 

Loch Lomond School, fostering scholarship, leadership and responsible citizenship.  

École Loch Lomond, développe les connaissances, le leadership et des citoyens responsables.  

  

Principal: Greg Norton    Vice Principal: Cheryl Aylward 

      

26 February 2021 

 

Good Afternoon: 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at 

Loch Lomond School for Monday, March 8th – Friday, March 12th.  

 

Thank you for your participation throughout this past School Spirit Week! Each day was a success and 

only made possible because of the participation of our student families to dawn their favorite jerseys, 

select some school colours, dress in pink, dig out the wacky & tacky clothes of yesteryear and stay in 

your pajamas for a day -- participation in school spirit week is certainly alive and well at Loch Lomond! 

 

Please be reminded that student drop-off is not permitted prior to 7:50 a.m. Upon arrival in the 

designated student drop-off zone, drivers are not permitted to idle to keep the flow of drop-off traffic 

moving and help prevent congestion on Evergreen Ave.  and Loch Lomond Rd. Students being dropped-

off are asked to exit the vehicle on the passenger side, closest to the school sidewalk. Thank you in 

advance for your cooperation in keeping our student drop-off zone moving safely and efficiently! 

 

Parents/Caregivers are reminded that March Break is scheduled from March 1st – 5th and during this 
time there are no classes. Recently, our school district superintendent shared a quote, which is 
particularly appropriate during this March break where travel is restricted. “Reading gives us some place 
to go when we have to stay where we are.” Mason Cooley. How true that is for March Break 2021.  
 
Special recognition is extended to the Grade 5 students who submitted a project for this year’s Virtual 
Heritage Fair: Leland Lord, Austin Perry, Dawsyn Spavold, and Mitchell Withers. Congratulations to all 
for a job well done!  Congratulations is also extended to Mitchell Withers, who has been selected to 
participate in the Regional Virtual Heritage Fair, hosted by the Anglophone South School District in April.  
 
Monday, March 8th, is the first day for students after the March Break.  
 
From all of us at Loch Lomond School, please take care and enjoy the company of your close family and 
friends. Thank you for your support for your community school!  
  
  
Yours in Education, 
 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 

http://www.lochlomond.nbed.nb.ca/
https://en.ccunesco.ca/

